ՀԱՅԱՍՏԱՆԻ ՀԱՆՐԱՊԵՏՈՒԹՅՈՒՆ ԷՆԵՐԳԵՏԻԿԱՅԻ ԵՎ ՎԱՌԵԼԻՔԻ ՆԱԽԱՐԱՐՈՒԹՅՈՒՆ



РЕСПУБЛИКА АРМЕНИЯ МИНИСТЕРСТВО ЭНЕРГЕТИКИ И ТОПЛИВА ЗАМЕСТИТЕЛЬ МИНИСТРА

ՆԱԽԱՐԱՐԻ ՏԵՂԱԿԱԼ

ԵՐԵՎԱՆ	WI Nee		ЕРЕВАН
«»	ъ.	No	

August 16, 1994

Dr. Mihran Agbabian American University of Armenia Fax No: (510) 208 3576

Dear Mihran:

With this letter, I and the rest of the Ministry of Energy and Fuel (MEF) extend our appreciation and thanks for co-hosting the Energy Conference. The American University of Armenia provided its premises, facilities and office equipments which contributed positively to the success of our Second Energy Conference as well as to the First Conference. All of the participants expressed their appreciation to us regarding all the necessary logistical support that they had during the Conference.

I learned from Mr. Kouchakdjian's letter dated July 6, 1994 that AUA has contributed to some of the expenses of the Conference. I appreciate your efforts and realize the importance of your positive input towards the energy development process in Armenia.

Please accept our sincere apologies for not acknowledging AUA's contribution to a greater degree. I am convinced that the oversight was unintended and to a certain degree, you should feel assured that AUA's role was implicitly evident to all observers. However, I promise that in the future, the MEF will make every effort to acknowledge the AUA and its hard working staff. If there is anything we can do at this stage, do not hesitate to contact me.

Thank you again and I look forward to working with you in the future.

Yours sincerely,

G Galy

Garen Galustian

Deputy Minister of Energy & Fuel

cc: Mr. Sebouh Tashiian

cc: Dr. Michael Kouchakdjian

cc: Ms. Susan Olds